
 

 

Athens, October 13, 2023 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
GEK TERNA S.A. categorically denies press report regarding the alleged refusal by a bank to provide 

the company with a letter of guarantee. The company has excellent relations with all the Greek 

and numerous international financial institutions and thus it smoothly secures the required letters 

of guarantee for all the projects that claims and undertakes. 

We call upon the investment community to be extremely cautious of unsubstantiated rumors and 

false press reports. The company, in consultation with the relevant authorities, will take the 

necessary steps to protect its shareholders and the investment community. 


